
Maidstone Canoe Club News Update 4th April 2021 

 

You are receiving this as a member of MCC who has agreed to the British Canoeing GDPR 

agreement. 

 

 
 
 Dear Member, 

Welcome to the April News Update. 

 

Following the gradual relaxation of restrictions on 29 March planned paddles for groups of six are 

now up and running.  

If you are part of the2021 watts app group they are there otherwise check the Calendar on the 

website where they are all listed. 

 

The website www.maidstonecanoeclub.net is the place to go for all the latest updates and 

information. 

 

Following the meetings of the Coaching Development Group and the Committee, Paddle Explore 

award courses plus assessment are now available to book through the website. This is a step up from 

the discover award which is worked towards on the beginner’s course. Full details are on the 

website. 

 

 

 

If you are beyond the Explore  award why not 

train to be a leader or coach? Again full details 

are on the website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Beginner courses are now being advertised, all the dates are on the Website , so if you know 

anyone who would like to have  a go them send them over. 

 

Please continue to keep safe and only go on the water in groups of up to 6 and when conditions are 

well within your ability. 

 

 

 

Catherine Dacey 

Secretary 

http://www.maidstonecanoeclub.net/

